
30 June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 2 Leavers Assembly 2023 - Thursday 20 July 2023 @ 2:30pm MIS

We would very much like to invite you to attend our Year 2 Leavers assembly to help
celebrate their achievements and also wish them a fond goodbye.

Parents please arrive from 2:15pm so that we can seat you. The children are
rehearsing a performance as part of the leavers assembly, once the children have
finished, we will walk them down to the Junior school playground to be received and
welcomed by their new school colleagues. You are very welcome to follow us down
and be part of the “welcome ceremony”.

At the end children will go back to class and can be collected from their normal
locations.

Please complete this survey to book your seats: https://forms.gle/iKFbKQq32y9iCnrt5

We very much hope that you will be able to join us!

Abigail Carter
Head of Schools MIJS


